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Don’t forget … Daylight Savings time begins Sunday, March 12, 2017. Turn your 
clocks ahead one hour. You lose an hour of sleep — but gain an hour of sunlight — 
and the promise of spring in the air! 
 

There have been a  number of complaints about people dropping cigarette butts on the ground 
throughout the property.  
 
This is littering; it makes the property look dirty and uncared for — and most of all, it’s a fire hazard.  A still-
burning cigarette butt can start a grass fire — or worse. Letters have been sent out to residents. Please dis-
pose of your cigarettes safely. 
 
Remember — you have neighbors. In addition to discarding cigarette butts on the ground and other forms 
of litter, there are additional common property housekeeping issues we would like to remind our residents 
about. Please read that list on page 2 of this newsletter.  
 

Spectrum Utilities is our water and sewer servicer. They continue to notify owners and the Association 
if there is higher than normal usage of water — which can increase your water and sewer charges.  If you do 
receive a notice from Spectrum about higher water usage, have the plumbing checked to ensure there are 
no leaks; also make sure there are no interior or exterior leaky or drippy faucets to avoid those higher 
water/sewer charges. 
 

Spring is quickly approaching, as are the annual Spring Holidays and other events. Here are some 
important dates to remember: 
¶ Spring Break for Westerville Schools is March 27 through March 31 
¶ Palm Sunday is April 9, 2017 
¶ Passover is observed April 10 through April 17, 2017 
¶ Easter is April 16, 2017 
¶ Annual Chippewill Meeting (date for late May to be determined) 
¶ Memorial Day is observed on Monday, May 29, 2017 
 

The Chippewill Board is committed to ensuring a well-functioning and beautiful community for all 
our property owners and residents. We take our role as board members seriously and want to take this op-
portunity to let you know that you are all valued and appreciated.  

 
Please attend our annual meeting in May and share your thoughts. At any time, don’t 
hesitate to contact one of the board members or Kathi Horvath at Case Bowen with 
any concerns you have. Contact information is available on www.littleturtle.com. 
 

A reminder about the annual meeting will go out in the mail from Case Bowen 
soon with date, time and location. Included with that reminder will be information 
about available board positions and the process of how to nominate an owner to 
serve on the board. 

We Love Our 
Residents! 



Architectural changes or renovations … please remember to complete and submit proposed changes with 
proper documentation to the Association Board for review and a decision prior to starting any such work.  
Architectural request forms are available under the contact page, http://www.littleturtle.com/contact.  Check 
out the full website for other available informational and procedural resources. 
 

Common property housekeeping issues … as indicated on the first page, there are a number of often-
overlooked “housekeeping” issues that warrant a reminder to property owners, and help us all remain good 
neighbors to others in the community. Contact a board member or Case Bowen if you have any questions. 
 

Trash and recycle cans … please remember that trash and recycle cans are to be stored in your garage. 
They can be taken out to the curb the night before pick-up and should be brought back inside by the next 
evening. If you don’t recycle and would like your recycle bin removed, contact the city of Columbus at (614) 
645-3111. The city of Columbus’ 2017 trash and recycling pick-up calendars are posted on the city’s website 
at https://311.columbus.gov/AddrLookupnew.aspx to view. 
 
Similarly, do not place bulk items out for pickup on trash day.  Please contact the City of Columbus at (614) 
645-3111 to schedule a bulk pickup. 
 

Your pets … In addition to the city of Columbus’ pet waste removal regulations, the Association has guide-
lines and regulations on pet waste stated in the bylaws — and there will be enforcement for condo owners 
who do not clean up after their pet in on the grounds. Please pick up waste after your pet.  
 
Your pets should also always be leashed — and well-behaved. Constant barking is a nuisance and aggressive 
behavior can bring fear and harm to others. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

We live in a beautiful community …  and that includes our ponds and the neighboring golf course and club. 
We ask that our residents who are not a club member or guest golfing on the course to remain respectful of 
the club’s restrictions against walking and playing on the course, including with your pets. We also want to 
point out that while a pond is beautiful to look at, it is not guarded — and we caution every resident to be 
aware of the dangers of unprotected ponds — especially for children.  

 
Please do your part to help us all enjoy the nature and lush greenery that surrounds us! 


